

DSC Christmas Newsletter

Sports Club Update

John Glendinning

24/12/20

Dumfries Sports Club

Dear Sports Club Member,

Firstly, on behalf of the Sports Club committee let me wish you all the best Christmas you can possibly have at this time.

We would also like to thank you all very much for your continued support during these surreal times. The Sports Club committee along with the section committees are working hard to keep the club going whilst working within the Covid rules and appreciate that a number of you have not enjoyed our facilities as you have done in previous years.

Hopefully we will see you all return to our club as soon as we are allowed to do so in 2021. Thank you all.

CLOSURE

From the 26th December the main sports club building closes down again. This does include the gym and we are looking at 15th January as a date when we may reopen, albeit I think this will be reviewed by the government the week before.

OPEN

However, please note that we still have 2 tennis courts open for bookings and play and the cricket nets are also open for practice as long as you book a timeslot, link below.

The LTA link below has the guidance for tennis in a level 4 environment, just scroll down to the Scotland guidance. Social Play and coaching on the court doesn't change from what it has been over the previous months but before and after play you should still social distance from the other players and use hand sanitiser before and after.

Coronavirus (COVID-19) - Latest advice December 2020 | LTA

Likewise with cricket, keep to social distancing for everyone 17+ years. Cricket Net Booking Link

Wishing you all a better 2021.

Regards

Dumfries Sports Club